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Date: 3/2/2020 

 

National Technical Systems TCB 

41039 Boyce Road 

Fremont, CA, 94538 

 

FCC ID:  2AIJ5-SENSOR3 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

The enclosed documents constitute a formal submittal and application for a Change in ID to a 

previously FCC-certified device for a scanning receiver pursuant to the following rules: 

 

Subpart B of Part 15 of FCC Rules (CFR 47) 

 

The host unit is electrically identical with the original host unit (which has the scanning receiver 

certification). The new device has different pre-approved modules and the SDoC scheme was 

followed to verify the compliance. The manufacturer would like to change the FCC ID for 

marketing purposes. 

 

National Technical Systems, as duly authorized agent prepared this submittal. A copy of the letter 

of our appointment as agent is included with the application.  

 

If there are any questions or if further information is needed, please contact National Technical 

Systems for assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Deniz Demirci 

Senior EMC/Wireless Engineer 

 


